Council has given their consideration to two sites as indicated by stars on the attached map, and is
requesting feedback form the Committee.

The north end of town star is Centennial park

The south end star is the empty carpark adjacent to the Rugby Club rooms.

It is important to remember that this particular toilet is to be open to the public 24 hours 7 days a
week.



